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I	support	a	fair	price	on	solar	-	the	current	pricing	I	do	not	consider	to	be	fair.	
The	feed	in	tariff	should	increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity	
and	this	should	be	regulated.	The	current	return	on	my	solar	system	is	now	so	
low	if	it	broke	it	would	not	be	cost	effective	to	repair	and	I	would	shut	it	down	-	
this	benefits	no	one.	The	feed	in	tariff	should	represent	the	true	value	of	solar.	
	
Peter	Larcombe		
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